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To whom it may concern: 

 

Company Name:  SECOM CO., LTD. 

Name of Representative: Yasuyuki Yoshida, 

President and Representative Director 

Securities Code:  9735 TSE Prime Market 

Contact for Inquiries: Toru Yokei, 

General Manager, IR Department 

TEL:  +81-3-5775-8225 

 

 

 

Approach and Policy Regarding the Reduction of Investment Units 

 

 

 

1. Approach to Reduction of Investment Units 

 

SECOM CO., LTD. (the “Company”) recognizes that the reduction of investment units is an effective 

measure to promote the participation of a wide range of investors, including individual investors, in the stock 

market and to enhance stock liquidity. 

 

 

2. Policy on Reduction of Investment Units 

 

The Company implemented a 2 for 1 common stock split on October 1, 2024. Regarding the further 

reduction of investment units, the Company will continue to carefully examine the matter while 

comprehensively taking into account factors such as the share price level and liquidity of the Company’s stock, 

the shareholder composition, the associated costs and effects, and demands from the stock market. 
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